
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1909/2025-26                   24.04.2025 

 

CIRCULAR 
Dear Parents, 

 

Sub.: PTM on Thursday, 1st May 2025 

 

Please be informed that the PTM for Pre-KG to Grade XII will be held on Thursday, 

1st May, 2025 from 2.45 p.m. to 3.45 p.m. 

 

You are kindly requested to meet the respective class teachers and subject teachers to 

discuss your ward’s academic progress and overall development. We welcome your 

valuable suggestions for further improvement. 

 

Note: If you wish your ward to stay back for the PTM, kindly inform the respective 

class teacher and the bus driver (in case of school transport) a day in advance.  

No last-minute requests will be accommodated. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

Rafia Zafar Ali 

Principal 

 


